
 

 

 

Letter No. KKSU/AIOC/2019/50                                                                   Date : 31.12.2019 

 

To,  

Dr. Manjiri Bhalerao 

Section President,  

Asian Studies, AIOC- 50th session 

 

 

Sub.  : Invitation for AIOC 50th Session at Nagpur. 

 

Dear Madam/Sir,  

 Wish you happy and prosperous new year ! 

 It gives me immense pleasure to inform you that Kavikulaguru Kalidas 

Sanskrit University, Ramtek, Maharashtra is hosting the 50th Session of AIOC 

during 10-12 January 2020 at Nagpur. This happens to be the centenary 

celebration year also.  

 We, the members of organizing committee desire to invite your goodself 

to this historical celebration of 50th Session at Nagpur. We shall be very glad to 

have your august presence here during the grand celebration.  

 I request your goodself to inform us about your itinerary at the earliest  

via email kksuaioc20@gmail.com so that we can make all necessary 

arrangements like local hospitality etc.  

 We look forward to your arrival at Nagpur !  

 Thanking you with warm regards.  

 

 

 

  
 Prof. Madhusudan Penna 

 Local Secretary,  

 AIOC 50th Session, Nagpur 

 


